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Hello,
I’m a mother, pediatrician, and neighbor in Agoura Hills. There seems to be an increasing number of vape product
availability and new smoke shops popping up in our community. My concern is the epidemic of children
experimenting with new nicotine products and becoming addicted, especially to nicotine vape products. A new store
“Puffy” vape shop just recently opened right across from Agoura High School. Many cities have motioned to not
sell vape products recently. It seems Agoura Hills is heading in the wrong direction. I would encourage the city
council to ban vape products and at the minimum ask our sheriff to monitor that vape and e cigarette cartridge sales
are not going to kids.
Respectfully,
Stacey Lowen, M.D.
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